
TICKETS ARE ON SALE
9.30am THURSDAY 24th AUGUST

Tickets for “THE GREAT WALL OF COURAGE” on
September 7th will go on sale tomorrow morning at
9.30am There is currently a limit of 4 tickets per family,
however any unsold tickets will be rereleased next
week. (We will notify you when.)

YOU DO NOT NEED TO PURCHASE A TICKET FOR YOUR
CHILD WHO IS IN THE PERFORMANCE.

The sale of tickets is controlled by George Jenkins Theatre. When you go to the link,
you will be given the opportunity to select your seat position and the number of
tickets you require. (Limit of 4 per family). Please know that all seats provide an
excellent viewing point.
Tickets are:
$20 each for adults,
$ 5 for children aged 2-10.
Children who are kinder age and under do not require a ticket if you are happy for
them to sit on an adult’s knee.
If you would like a separate child seat, the cost will be $5.

This is your direct link to the event page where tickets can be
booked.
https://www.monash.edu/performing-arts-centres/event/the-great-wall-of-
courage/

Wheelchair/Accessible Seating
Wheelchair/Accessible seating can only be purchased by sending a
purchase request to boxoffice@monash.edu.

General Information
To support the health of everyone at Monash, the University is now SMOKE-FREE on all its
campuses and sites, in all buildings and grounds.

https://www.monash.edu/performing-arts-centres/event/the-great-wall-of-courage/
https://www.monash.edu/performing-arts-centres/event/the-great-wall-of-courage/
mailto:boxoffice@monash.edu



